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From David Bruggeman, FSA, MAAA, Assistant Vice President 
& Actuary, Munich American Life Reassurance Co. 

Hannover Life Re noted an inaccurate statement in my life reinsurance 
survey article (Issue 71, published November 2011) and has requested a 
correction be noted in the next issue of Reinsurance News. 
 
“In the Life Reinsurance Data from the 2010 Munich Re survey article 
which appeared in the November 2011 issue of Reinsurance News, it was 
incorrectly stated that Hannover Life Re would acquire the rest of the 
Scottish Re life reinsurance block in 2011. In fact, Hannover Life Re only 
acquired a specific block of Scottish Re’s business.”

Editor’s note : The online version was updated upon receipt of this cor-
rection.

From Pete Hitchcock, Vice President and Corporate Actuary, 
Life Financial Operations, Motorists Life Insurance Company

I just wanted you to know that the most recent issue of Reinsurance News 
was great.  As always, Dave Bruggeman did a great job at summarizing 
the annual Life Reinsurance data. In addition there were many other 
meaningful and practical articles. 
 
I know being the editor can be time consuming and challenging.  
 
I just wanted you to know that I really appreciated the newsletter.  
 
Keep up the good work! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Pete  

Editor’s Note : Thanks Pete for the kind words. Glad you enjoyed it! 

Call for Articles 

We are always on the lookout for articles of interest to the Reinsurance 
Section. Please send your articles to either Michael Shumrak at michaelsh-
umrak@gmail.com or myself at richardcjennings@gmail.com.  Le
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